
Deborah Murray
Portland 
LD 2283
Please vote “ought to pass” in support of this bill #2283. For years  my family has 
supported a measure to protect Mainers from  the harm caused by firearms. I hope this
is the last time I need to urge the legislators of Maine to represent the majority of 
Mainers who are in support of common sense gun safety. 


